
  

 

Republic Services would like to express our thoughts and prayers to those impacted 

by this catastrophic historic flooding. Just like in 2017, we are here to support your 

community in any way possible. The sheer volume of destruction is immeasurable, 

and we appreciate the understanding that it will take time and patience to get 

everything taken care of. But, also know that you can trust that Republic Services will 

be behind you every step of the way. To aid in a quicker clean-up, please 

communicate to residents to not set the following prohibited items at the curb: 

 

 Construction Material 

o Wood with nails 

o Drywall or plaster 

o Bricks or siding 

o Shingles 

 Household Hazardous Waste 

o Liquified paints 

o Motor or cooking oil 

o Pharmaceuticals 

o Batteries 

 Excavated Earth 

o Sand, dirt, gravel 

o Concrete 

 Tires 

*Carpet is accepted, but must be cut into 4-foot sections to allow for safe 

handling from our drivers.* 

 

If residents are in need of a dumpster to dispose of goods, please call Republic 

Services Customer Service at 800-438-0966.  

 

As always, we are here to assist you and your community.  

 

Regards, 

 

Republic Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 




